
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

 

 

Prince Edward County Electoral Board 

Risk Limiting Audit for the November 5, 2024, Election 

Wednesday, November 20, 2024, for the U.S. Senate Event Details: 

The Prince Edward County Electoral Board will be meeting on Wednesday, November 20, 2024, 

at the Prince Edward County Courthouse, 3rd Fl. Board Room, 124 N. Main St. Farmville, to 

conduct the Risk Limiting Audit (RLA) of the United States Senate contest from the November 5, 

2024, general and special elections. The start time will be 10 a.m. The Electoral Boards regular 

scheduled meeting for Thursday, November 21 at 10AM will be cancelled.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Prince Edward County Electoral Board 

or the Prince Edward County General Registrar’s Office.  

What is a Risk Limiting Audit? A risk-limiting audit is a post-election audit that gives a statistical 

level of confidence that the outcome of an election is correct. It provides evidence that the ballot 

tabulators counted the ballots accurately. This helps ensure—and reassure—the public that the 

reported winner really got the most votes. 

Prince Edward County General Registrar 

124 North Main St. Farmville, VA 23901 | 434-392-4767 
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https://www.google.com/maps/search/124+North+Main+St.+Farmville,+VA%0D%0A23901?entry=gmail&source=g

